
Weekly Newsletter 
Living to Learn , Learning to Live 

REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
 
30.09.25 - Photograph Day 
 
30.09.25 - Y5 Stay and 
Learn Sessions 
 
15.10.25 - RSR Reading 
Meeting and Stay and 
Learn Session  
 
16.10.25 - RGG Reading 
Meeting and Stay and 
Learn Session  
 
W/C 20.10.25  - Y1, 2 and 
6 Stay and Learn Sessions 
 
23.10.25 - School Discos 
 
24.10.25 3:15pm - Finish 
for half term  
 
W/C 03.11.25 - Y3 and 4 
Stay and Learn Sessions 
 
 

 

05.09.25 

 

 
 

 

Welcome back to Wellesbourne for the 2025-26 academic year! 
We hope you had a lovely summer holidays. It has been wonderful to have the 
children back in school this week - they have settled really well into their new 
classes! We have had three new staff join the Wellesbourne team this week - 
Miss Maguire has joined us to cover Mrs Gerrard’s Maternity Leave in Year 4 

and we have two new Teaching Assistants too - Miss Griffiths in Year 5 and Miss 
Smith in Year 6. They have really enjoyed their first week! 

Our value for this half term is RESPECT. Children in Years 1-6 have spent time 
this week focusing on expectations, routines and working as a team. They have 

really hit the ground running! 
As always, we are promoting the importance of ATTENDANCE. It is hugely      

important that your child is in school, on time, every day. Please ensure you   
only keep your child off school if it is absolutely necessary. This avoids your 

child missing important learning and fun experiences we have in school! 
Over the course of this half term and next, parents will be invited in to take part 
in our Stay and Learn sessions with their child. Class teachers will send out fur-

ther information around this over the next few weeks. 
Have a lovely weekend! 

THIS WEEK IN PSHE 
This week in our PSHE assembly we talked about how a new 
school year is a fresh start, setting goals and aiming high. 
We came up with ideas that would help us to achieve our 
goals in the future, and how we can ensure we work hard to 
achieve our goals. 
Please talk to your child about respect and ways to show 
respect in the family home and local environment to help 
further develop their thinking.  

 
 Year One Phonics 

 

This week in Phonics 
Year 1 have made a super start this week, 
really impressing their teachers with their 

Phonics knowledge! 
 

We have revised Phase 3 sounds: 
‘j’: jam, jug, jar 

‘v’: vet, van, visit 
‘w’: wig, wet, well 
‘x’: fox, box, mix 

 
Can you read this sentence? 

The vet mixed some jam in a jug to make the 
fox feel well. 

 

Can you think of any other words containing 
these sounds? 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school  values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance each week. It has been a dis-
appointing start to the year in terms of 
attendance, with us being nowhere near 97%! 
 

OVERALL - 93.2% 
Monday - 91.9% 
Tuesday - 93.6% 
Wednesday - 94.7% 
Thursday -  93.4% 
Friday - 92.0% 
 

Well done to 1PP, 2EB, 4SM and 5LG who 
achieved over 97% attendance this week - 
what a great start! 1PP, 2EB and 5LG achieved 
the highest attendance, and so will receive 
Champions Breakfast next week. 



SPOTLIGHT ON... 
Lines of Communication 

 
In order to ensure parental queries are addressed promptly, we would like to clarify lines of communication at school. 

If you have a query related to your child, in the first instance this should be communicated to your child’s class      

teacher. The class teacher knows your child best and is the one who spends every day with them in class. If your query 

is not resolved, or you are concerned about the outcome, your query should then be taken to your child’s Phase     

Leader.  The next step after speaking to a Phase Leader is to speak to Miss Howard (Deputy Headteacher) followed by 

Mrs Ryan (Headteacher). Please contact the School Office to make an appointment with a member of staff, ensuring 

this line of communication is followed. 

 

Class Teacher 
 
 

Phase Leader  
EYFS: Miss Rose; KS1: Miss Barton; LKS2: Miss Maher; UKS2: Miss Jones 

 
 

Deputy Headteacher  
Miss Howard 

 
 

Headteacher  
Mrs Ryan 

 

We understand that there are instances where parents may wish to speak to other members of staff regarding other 

areas of school. Please contact the School Office who will be able to put parents into contact with the staff below.  

Safeguarding/SEND – Mrs Willshire 
Pastoral – Miss Moore/ Mrs Ellis 

Attendance – Miss O’Donnell 
Administration (registration forms/ medical notes/ dates/ absence/ dinner money) – Miss Toole & Mrs Segar 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Baby News! 

 
A huge congratulations to Mrs       

Gerrard and her family on the arrival 
of the gorgeous Millie! 

 
Millie was born during the Summer 

Holidays weighing 7lb 3oz. Both mum 
and daughter are doing great! We 

can’t wait to meet our newest     
Wellesbourne baby! 

 

Social Media Platforms 
 

Please follow us on X (formerly Twitter)! 
 

Reading Account - @WellesBooks                             Whole School Account - @WellesbourneSch  
Nursery - @WellesbourneNur                                                          Reception - @WellesbourneRec  

Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                                                                                     Y2 - @WellesYear2  
Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                                                                             Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4  
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                                                                             Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne  

 

We also have a Facebook Page, follow us at Wellesbourne Primary and Nursery School.  
 

Flu Vaccine Consent 
 

Please can parents    
complete the flu vaccine 
e-consent sent via Arbor 

by next Friday 12th    
September. There is also 

the option to decline 
the vaccine via this 

method. 
 
 




